



This is a template letter to request prior written notice from the LEA.  A parent can request prior written notice when the LEA has refused to provide a service a parent has requested or when a parent disagrees with a proposed action (such as educational placement) by the LEA. Send this letter by certified mail with a return receipt. Keep a copy for your records.
In order to remove the “TEMPLATE” watermark in MS Word, go to the Page Layout tab in the Page Background group and click Watermark.  Select Remove Watermark.

(Date)

(Insert your name)

(Insert your address)     

(Insert name of Special Education Director), Special Education Director

(Insert name of county) County Schools

(Insert address)

RE: Request for Prior Written Notice  
Dear Mr. or Ms. (Insert Special Education Director’s last name):

I attended an IEP meeting on (Insert date of IEP meeting) for (Insert child’s full name) who attends (Insert name of school). I am requesting prior written notice for the issue(s) proposed or refused at the IEP meeting.  The issue(s) of concern is/are as follows:
1. (List each proposed or refused issue that you disagree with and reasons why)
2. 

3. 

Please send a written response within five (5) business days. Thank you.
Respectfully,

(Sign your name)
(Type your name)
Note: After the LEA has provided prior written notice(s), the next step may be to contact the Special Education Director in writing (see template letter) to discuss your concerns, if the Special Education Director was not at the meeting. If the Special Education Director was at the meeting, then the next step may be to file a state complaint.

